
 

 

 

11 November 2020 

 

CLASS CLOSURE AND REMOTE LEARNING NOTIFICATION 

 

Dear Families 

 

Ref: Your child’s class will be learning remotely from Thursday, 12 November 2020 until 

and including 23 November 2020 

 

Dear Family 

 

We have been advised by Public Health England that there has been a confirmed case of 

COVID-19 within the school affecting your child’s whole class. Those students who need to 

self-isolate have already been identified and informed.  

 

We have followed the national guidance and have moved the teaching from school-based to 

remote mode, effective Thursday, 12 November 2020. This will be in place until 23 November, 

with the students who are well returning to school on Tuesday, 24 November 2020. 

 

Class Team will be in contact on Thursday, 12 November 2020 to start remote teaching and 

home-based learning activities. 

 

If your child uses school transport provided by the local authority, please ensure that you 

advise your transport provider that transport should resume on 24 November 2020. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 


